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21 September 2015

Past District Governor Edmund Lenthall
Rotary Club of Norfolk Island
Norfolk Island

Dear Edmund

My heartfelt congratulations to you on fifty years of Rotary service. It is an
accomplishment worth celebrating.

One of the questions we face in our lives is how we will spend our time. You
have, year after year, decided to give your time to Rotary in order to make a
difference in our world. Without your sustained commitment to service,
Rotary would not be the vibrant force for good that it is.

It is a gift to be a Rotarian, to be able to join with others to educate our
children, rid the world of polio, feed the hungry, and bring peace and hope
to areas of conflict. When we give of ourselves, we also receive deep
satisfaction and pride from the knowledge that every day and every year,
we are Rotarians; we are improving the world around us and creating a
brighter future for everyone.

I send you my best wishes on this anniversary of your membership, and I
look forward to working with you this coming year to Be a Gift to the
World.

Sincerely,

-

s IR
K.R. Ravindran
2015-16 President, Rotary International

ONE ROTARY CENTER 1560 SHERMAN AVENUE EVANSTON, ILLINOIS 60201-3698 USA « WWW.ROTARY.ORG



